
Stay connected to NPHS  and CCPS

J A N U A R Y  1 2 ,  2 0 2 4

Parents and students are reminded that students may only be dropped off
or picked up in the main office parking lot.

No drop-offs or pick-ups are permitted in tennis or pool lots. Only staff and
student drivers with an official NPHS parking pass may enter the tennis lot.

At no time should cars enter the bus lot during arrival or dismissal. 

At no time should cars enter the pool lot during arrival or dismissal. 

Both of these lots have a high volume of student foot traffic. Entering the bus and
pool lots creates a potentially dangerous situation. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

SAFETY REMINDER

Yearbooks are $90 can be ordered
online at yearbookordercenter.com.  
Enter job number 13469.  Order
before January 15, 2024 and save $5.

NPHS YEARBOOK NPHS DATES
January 15 - Schools/offices closed
January 19 -  Third marking period begins
January 22 - Schools closed for students

SENIOR DUES PAYMENTS
Seniors that have not yet paid senior dues should pay them February 1.  Dues are $130
can be paid online at myschoolbucks.com or with cash or check in the main office.  If
you have questions about senior dues, please email dgarcia@ccboe.com.  

https://northpoint.ccboe.com/
http://www.ccboe.com/
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/

